The Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh

October 30, 2023

Lesperance Road Multi-Use Path {County Road 22 to County Road 42)
Public Information Centre Open House
Town of Tecumseh

Dear Property Owner/Resident:

Please be advised that the Town of Tecumseh is proceeding with works related to the Lesperance Road Multi-Use
Path from County Road 22 to County Road 42. The Town retained Dillon Consulting Limited to complete the
detailed design of the project with the current design being approximately 75% complete. The multi-use path will
be approximately 2.4m to 3.0m wide and be located on the west side of Lesperance Road, within the Town’s right-
of-way, from County Road 22 to County Road 42. The limits of this project are further shown in Figure 1 below.

A Public Information Centre Open House will be held to showcase the project and alignment to property owners
adjacent to these improvements and interested public parties. Display boards and a roll plot will be available for
viewing, providing a visual representation of the path’s location throughout the project area. The open house has
been scheduled as follows:

DATE: Wednesday, November 22, 2023

LOCATION: Town of Tecumseh Arena, Centre Ice Room
12021 McNorton St, Tecumseh

TIME: 4:00pm to 7:00pm

In attendance will be the Town’s Consulting Engineer (Dillon Consulting), along with the staff from the Public
Works and Engineering Services Department. We looking forward to seeing you at the open house.

Sincerely,

(7727

Cameron Hedges, P.Eng.

Engineering Project Manager

The Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh
chedges@tecumseh.ca
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Figure 1: Limits of Project



